Town of Haw River

Agenda Meeting

Monday, April 30, 2007
The Town Council of the Town of Haw River held its Agenda Meeting on Monday, April 30, 2007 at the Haw River Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.

Councilmembers Present:
Mayor Buddy Boggs, Jeff Fogleman, Jamie Joseph, Richard Honeycutt and Steve Mullis  

 

Public Hearings

Consent Agenda
Approval of Previous Meeting’s Minutes:  March 26 & April 2, 2007 – After

discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

New Business

Contract Addendum Cherry, Bekaert& Holland LLP CPAs for 2005-2006 Audit - After discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

Franchise Ordinance for PSNC Energy - After discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

Henry’s Farm Subdivision Final Plat Submission - After discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

Proposal’s for 2006-2007 Audit - After discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

Disposition of Town Property Request - After discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

Withers and Revenel Proposal for Website and GIS Service - After discussion this item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting

Fire Department Salaries Approval - After discussion concerning equity this item was moved forward to the Business Meeting agenda 

Presentation of Service Awards:

April 30th -Eric Crisp- 5 yr – Officer Crisp was presented his service award by the Mayor and he thanked the Council and Police Chief for the opportunity to work here in Haw River.

May 7th – Charlie Allen- 35 yr - After discussion this Item was moved forward to the agenda for the Business Meeting
Set Dates for Budget Presentation and Public Hearing – the Council decided that they would like to have a copy of the budget sent to them on May 21st, officially presented on May 29th and hold the required public hearing on June 4th. 
 

Town Manager’s Report

Update on Paving and stripping of Roads        
Response letter to Local Government Commission Concerning 2006 Audit
Update on Jordan Lake Rules
--Mr. Earp updated the board on the paved and stripping list, Response to the LGC Audit Letter and expressed his concern about the financial impact of the Jordan Lake Rules on Haw River.  Councilman Mullis asked the manager to see is we could request NCDOT take a look at the condition of Haw River- Hopedale Rd and make some improvements.  Councilman Honeycutt also ask if we could address the Haw River Bridge and get the paint “fixed” where NC DOT attempted to remove some graffiti. 

Open Forum 
No Public Comments

Announcements
Mayor Boggs asked the Town Manager to update audience on the status of J&G BBQ.  The manager stated that J&G will remove burned building and will open soon in leased space further up Hwy. 70. 

Closed Session for Personnel – Upon a motion by Councilman Fogelman the Town Council went in closed session to discuss a personnel matter.

Back In open session- Councilman Mullis made a motion to adjourn.  Council adjourned at 8:10pm

_________________________________       __________________________________

Mayor                                                               Town Clerk

